

Parents

Get your child's ISTEP+ results online at the Indiana Parent Network https://indiana.ctb.com

October, 2015

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Indiana Department of Education provides the Invitation Code below to claim your child's ISTEP+ results on the Indiana Parent Network.

This website can help you support your child by providing your child's Spring 2015 ISTEP+ results for each of the subject areas (available in early November).

Once you have reviewed your child's results, if you determine that a request for rescore is appropriate, access the new Rescore Request Form in the Indiana Parent Network and request one or more items be rescored. Please refer to the "Guide to the Rescore Request Form" located on the Indiana Parent Network for more information. The link is on the Home page under the Explore section.

<u>Please note:</u> Rescore requests must be submitted during the "Rescore Window" (dates are posted on the "Welcome to Indiana Parent Network!" page in the Indiana Parent Network). If your child's test score changes as a result of a rescore, updated ISTEP+ scores will be posted on the Indiana Parent Network when the final student reports are posted.

The information listed below will be available in the Indiana Parent Network when the final ISTEP+ results are released in December:

- Your child's Spring 2015 ISTEP+ Performance by standard in each subject area
- Access to personalized resources
- At-home learning activities

If you have any questions, please contact your school principal.

Sincerely,

Indiana Department of Education

For the parent or guardian of:

STUDENT, SAMPLE

Grade: XX

Birthdate: MM/DD/YY

School: DEMO SCHOOL
Corp/Diocese: DEMO CORP

Go to https://indiana.ctb.com



First-time User?

Here's how to set up your account:

- Access a computer with an Internet connection and a Web browser.
- 2 Go to the Indiana Parent Network at https://indiana.ctb.com
- 3 Click on the Login button for Indiana Parent Network.
- 4 Click the New User link and follow the onscreen instructions to claim your Invitation Code.

Returning user to the Parent Network?

If you previously accessed your child's results on the Indiana Parent Network, there is no need to create another account.

- 1 Log in to the Indiana Parent Network using the login and password that you created in 2014 and click Claim New Invitation Code from your homepage.
- Type in the Invitation Code as shown in this letter.
- 3 Review the information to make sure it is correct, and click Submit.
- 4 Click Close to return to the homepage. You will see a link to your child's Spring 2015 results.

Any problems with the website?

If you experience any technical difficulties, please contact our CTB support team by calling 800-481-4769 or via email at support@ctb.com.